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27.09.18 

East Northumberland Schools' FA North Section U11 7-a-side League  
    

Dear Parents / Carers  

I am delighted to announce that Hipsburn will once again be competing in a schools' football 

league this academic year.  East Northumberland Schools' Football Association will be working in 

conjunction with Active Northumberland to deliver this programme and the running of the 

league. 

Games will be 7-a-side with mixed teams of boys and girls from both Year 5 & 6 (children from 

year 4 can be selected if there is a shortage of numbers). Squad size will be a maximum of 12 

players. The matches will last for 30 minutes (2 x 15 min halves). Three games will be played in 

October with more dates to be confirmed. Games will be played both home and away. 

In order for the away fixtures to take place we need parents to transport their children and 

stay with them during the matches to support and cheer on the team. Parents will need to 

collect their child from Hipsburn at 3.00pm to arrive at the away destinations for 3.30pm for a 

prompt kick off at 3.45pm 

Home matches will kick off at 3.45pm and your support for the team is again much appreciated.  

October Fixtures: 

Wednesday 3rd October – Away at St. Paul’s Primary, Alnwick 

Wednesday 17th October – Away at Seahouses Primary 

Wednesday 24th October – Home to St. Michael’s Primary, Alnwick (tbc) 

Please ensure your child arrives in their PE kit and brings suitable football trainers/boots, shin 

pads, water bottle and clothing appropriate for the weather. A school football shirt will be 

provided (this MUST NOT be taken home).  

A copy of this letter will also be sent by email with an electronic reply slip (google form) If you 

are happy for your child to play please complete the form by Monday 1st October. 

  

Thanks for your ongoing support, 

Kind regards, 

Miss A Solomon 

Office Manager 
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